
 

 

20 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Scholastic Book Fair Visiting The Soham Village College Library  

I’m very excited to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving in the Soham Village College 
Library from 29 November until 5 December, with hundreds of new books to browse and buy. 
 
There are over 200 titles for your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure 
to be a book for everyone. The fair is cash only so please be aware they will need to bring this into school. 
 
If you prefer your child not to use cash, you can purchase Gift Vouchers available at 
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers .They’re a great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get free books for the Soham Village College library!  
 
I trust this provides you with all the information you require. However, please feel free to contact me using 

the email address below if you have any questions.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Susannah Webb 
School Librarian 
swebb@soham-college.org.uk  
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